
 

 

 

 

August 10, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Students, Staff, Parents, and Community Leaders, 

 

The Andrews Area Schools (Sampit Elementary, Andrews Elementary, Rosemary Middle, and Andrews 

High) are planning a wonderful event for our students, staff, parents, and stakeholders in late August 

2016.  We have invited Mr. Keith Deltano to visit our community and share his anti-bullying message in 

hopes to change our school culture when his presentations to students, staff, and parents are combined 

with his curriculum utilized to create a school and community wide anti-bullying campaign. 

 

Mr. Deltano uses serious comedy to engage students, teachers, and parents during his school assemblies, 

teacher workshops, and parent outreach events.  His experience as an award winning teacher and parent 

coach have turned him into one of the nation’s most requested anti-bullying speakers.  He addresses 

cyber bullying, physical bullying, racism, exclusion, verbal bullying, gossip, and the mean girl 

phenomenon.  When working with older students, he addresses heavier topics like cutting, teen suicide, 

teen depression, and the importance of seeking help for self-harming behaviors.   

 

The Andrews Area Schools would like to invite you and the members of your organization to attend the 

Parent/Community Workshop that will be held on Tuesday, August 30, 2016 from 6:00 – 7:00pm at the 

Andrews High School Auditorium.  We also ask that you please encourage your parents and members of 

your organization to attend.  Dinner will be served immediately following Mr. Deltano’s workshop.   

 

We thank you in advance for your help in promoting this program throughout the community.  We truly 

feel that our students, teachers, parents, and all stakeholders will greatly benefit from Mr. Deltano’s 

workshops and hope that his anti-bullying message will be what our school and children need to not 

only open up lines of communication on this subject but to also impact our children’s lives in a 

meaningful and positive way. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Andrews Area Administration 

 


